Workshop Invitation

Councll is looking to enhance the qualities that make Hampton Street
a great place to be.

To do this, we need to develop an understanding of what people love
about the street, what they believe needs to be kept and what they
would like Hampton Street to be like in the future.

If you are interested and would like to be involved, we would like to
invite you and your ideas to a workshop being conducted to discuss:

Hampton Street’s “Sense of Place”

Please come along and help us!

Time: 9:00am - 12:30pm
Date: Saturday 15 February
Location: The Hampton Hall, Hampton Street
RSVP: By 31 January to Bruce Duffield
pduffield@bayside. vic.qov.au o ()
9599 4393 .




